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To:   All Blessed Families  

From:   European & Middle East Blessed Family Department 

Re:   Details about the Blessing 5th September 2020 – Candidates 

Date:   18th August 2020   Pages including this front page: 2 

 

 
 

Dear All, 

 

We would like to inform you about the following details concerning the Blessing on 5th September 

2020.  

The venue will be the CP training center for those participants who are in Korea or via webcast in 

local churches approved by the BFD EUME (to be announced) 

 

Online  Pre-Registration   

We would like to ask everyone who is considering to join the Cosmic Blessing in September this 

year, to fill out our online pre-registration form. 

We would like to prepare as soon as possible, however we are still waiting for further details from 

Korea. 

Please be aware that it does not matter where you will receive the blessing; all European 

Blessing candidates planning to attend, or thinking about joining, the upcoming Blessing should 

register via the link below: 

 1st Generation Single Candidates 

 Blessed Children Single Candidates 

 1st & 2nd Generation Intergenerational Married Couples  

 

Blessing Registration for Candidates only 

 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE 25TH AUGUST 2020! 

 

Qualification for all Candidates   

Please remember only qualified candidates who have completed the Blessing Application in 

time and received approval from the EUME Blessed Family Department will be able to attend 

the Blessing. 
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Please make sure to complete your Blessing Application and send in or upload all your documents. 

Please follow the link for further information about the qualifications. 

 

Qualifications for 1st Generation & Intergenerational Couples 

bfedeu,org/application-1g/ 

 

Qualifications for Blessed Children 

bfedeu,org/blessing-preparation/blessed-children/forms-2g/ 

 

Questions   

We are still waiting for more information regarding the Cosmic Blessing September 2020.              

An additional memo will be sent out soon.  

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us: 

europecosmicblessing@ gmail,com 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Orlande Schenk 

EUME Blessed Family Department Director 

orlandebfd@ gmail,com 

bfedeu,org 

 


